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The PRP met with TJPA and its consultants several times over the last two months as these
analyses progressed, and provided feedback along the way. Review is ongoing, but the PRP is
satisfied with the general level of progress being made in understanding the root causes of the
fractured beams over Fremont Street. The PRP will also evaluate whether it recommends TJPA

perform additional analyses to those already identified.

As progress is made, we will continue to keep you updated. Please do not hesitate to contact me
with any questions or concerns in the meantime.

A R R

Executive Director

Cc:

Jake MacKenzie, Chair, Metropolitan Transportation Commission

Mohammad Nuru, Chair, Transbay Joint Powers Authority

Mark Zabaneh, Executive Director Transbay Joint Powers Authority

Ramakrishna Pochiraju, P.E. Executive Director of Planning & Engineering, AC Transit
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